
Vice President’s Winter 2024 Report  

7 May 2024 

 

 Emeriti Association activities have kept pace during Winter 2024, marked by the 

quarterly EA Board Meeting on 9 January and a luncheon at the Faculty Club with three 

of our five Promise Scholars and many EA Board members in attendance, which offered 

the opportunity to engage at length with our impressive awardees. 

 

 The Development and Engagement, Program, Election and Welfare Committees 

have been very productive during this period. 

 

 The EVC put out a call for nominations for the Edward A. Dickson Emeriti 

Professorship due by 10 May 2024. 

 

 An informative CUCEA/CUCRA systemwide meeting was held on 24 April. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cynthia Brown 

 


